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The road bridge between
Simpson and Walton will
be closed for 10 weeks
from 18th August for
essential works.  
The road will be fully closed
to traffic and a diversion
route will be clearly signed.
Pedestrian and cyclist
access will not be affected
and the footpaths above
and beneath the bridge will
remain open. 
Campus will still be
accessible from V10
Brickhill Street.
Click here for more info

Looking for a smarter way to
plan your journeys?
The Citymapper Transport App
could be just the thing. 
It shows the nearest transport
options to your current
location as well as real time
tracking.
The map lets you see exactly
where buses and trains are on
their routes, so you won’t be
caught out by delays or
cancellations.
A handy tool for making your
daily commute much easier.

The Open University recognises
the risks linked to storing e-
bikes and e-scooters. We will
maintain our current safety
measures to minimise hazards
and protect staff, students, and
the public.

E-bike batteries must be
stored and charged only in
designated charging
lockers, located away from
buildings. Charging inside
university buildings is strictly
prohibited.
E-scooters are banned from
being used on site

Click here for more info
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Do you use the
H9 Groveway
for work or day
to day travel?

Citymapper
Transport App

E-bike and E-
scooter Battery
Safety

Join our Viva Engage
Travel-Advice@open.ac.uk

www.open.ac.uk/travel-advice

https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/news/2025/keeping-busy-h9-groveway-bridge-good-condition
https://university.open.ac.uk/estates/travel-advice/travel-advice-walton-hall/e-scooters
https://engage.cloud.microsoft/main/org/open.ac.uk/groups/eyJfdHlwZSI6Ikdyb3VwIiwiaWQiOiI5NjUwNzA5Mjk5MiJ9/all
mailto:Travel-Advice@open.ac.uk
https://www5.open.ac.uk/estates/travel-advice

